
 

 

Coming in July 

Throughout next month, we 

will have a range of summer 

activities, arts and crafts 

for all children to enjoy.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week for 

June 

23rd- Grace (Y3) 

30th-Tyler (Y4) 

 

 

 

 

 

         Well done everyone! 

 

 Tyler thinks ABC is lots  

of fun (Y4)  

 

Niamh loves the variety 

of activities (Y5)  

 

Welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter.  

 

Staff and children have had a lovely time over the past month, we have all enjoyed 

having lots of fun playing different games and making up our own (which can get very 

competitive!!). Staff also love to see the older children helping and teaching the 

younger children new skills and games. Great work        

 

The ABC newsletter is uploaded at the end of each month, on the school website to 

tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and what fun things 

we have planned for the month ahead.   
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Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance-this is to 

ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children. ABC phone number- 

01744 678614 Staff are 

available to answer 7.30-

8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm. 

 Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

The children have had a lovely time over the past month, they 

have enjoyed various activities ranging from colouring, painting, 

construction, role play and outdoor play. 

The children have also done a fantastic job of looking after the 

wild flowers we planted       

  

 



 

 

 

At the end of next term ABC will be holding a leavers 

breakfast on the last Friday for all the children to 

enjoy and wish year 6 good luck for the future. Year 

six have requested waffles with fresh fruit and 

milkshakes.      
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               Top helpers this month               

 Sofia (R) Kate (Y5) Elliot (Y4) Niamh (Y5) & Tyler 

(Y6) 

Thanks for all your help and being kind to others       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


